
 
Dear Friends, 
  
I'm writing to urge you to vote for Sarah MacDonald for Board of Selectmen this Saturday, April 
13th.  
  
I’m supporting Sarah because she has experience, vision and integrity. She is proactive and 
collaborative, asks good questions, listens to multiple perspectives and knows how to balance 
progress with tradition. Sarah wants to ensure all Dedham’s residents have an equal say in shaping 
decisions, projects and priorities. As a former Selectman, Sarah has a track record of providing 
oversight on our taxes, spending and Town Hall. 
  
With many critical issues facing the board, we need seasoned, thoughtful, and positive 
leadership. That’s why I’m voting for Sarah - she’s truly capable of helping Dedham be the best 
town we can be! 
  
If you have any questions about her record or vision, or would like a ride to the polls, 
visit www.selectsarah.com, email sarah@selectsarah.com or call Sarah directly at 518-878-4366. 
  
Please join me: Select Sarah by voting for her on April 13th! 
  
Sincerely,  
  
  
PS-- Saturday is the first day of a three-day weekend and school vacation week. If there’s a chance 
you won’t be able to vote that day, you can vote early at Town Hall, 26 Bryant Street, 8:30 - 
4:30 Monday through Thursday, Wednesday until 7pm, and Friday 8:30 am - noon. 
  
PPS-- Did you know more than 70% of registered voters don’t participate in local elections? Last 
week, a race for Selectmen in Canton was decided by just one vote. Please remind your friends 
and neighbors to vote on Saturday, April 13th! 
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